
The Deschutes County Road Department is preparing to perform maintenance and chip 
seal work on your road in the near future. Part of this process includes removing tree 
limbs and encroaching vegetation that will interfere with the chip seal and road 
maintenance equipment. 

Flaggers and equipment will be in your neighborhood throughout the chip seal process. 
 

Please feel free to contact the Deschutes County Road Department with any questions 
at 541.388.6581                                                      

 
Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding. 

Notice of Work in Your Neighborhood 

Estimated date of vegetation removal:____________________________ 

Crews will begin pruning trees and vegetation within the next month. We recognize 
that homeowners take pride in their landscape and recommend  if you wish to remove 
your own vegetation prior to the chip seal work that you let us know, and follow the 
required guidelines below: 

• 3’ clearance from 
pavement edge 
 

• 14’ vertical 
clearance from 
road surface 
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It is important to understand that Road Department personnel will only be removing 
limbs and vegetation that interfere with equipment passage and will not be holistically 
trimming trees or vegetation in a manner that would be performed by a professional 
arborist or tree trimming service.   
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